
  
 

 

 

         

  

 

                   

            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

In Maths, the children will be looking at 

addition and subtraction within 10.  They will 

be learning their number bonds within 10 and 

being able to recall these fluently. 

 

 

Our topic for this term is  

All Around the Heath.     

 

In Geography, we will be discovering what is 

in our local area.  The children will be 

analysing physical and human features in and 

around our local area.  They will be able to 

look at a map and find local landmarks within 

the local area.  

 

In Science, we will be learning how plants 

grow and will explore how we classify plants 

and trees.  We will be looking at how to draw 

a scientific picture and know how to explore 

and investigate using a scientific mindset.   

 

In English, we will be using our core text The 

Paper Bag Princess to ignite the children’s 

curiosity.  They will then use this to innovate 

and create they own stories.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

General information 

Homework will be set weekly on Showbie. If 

you are unable to access this kindly let us 

know so that we can provide you with a paper 

copy.  

Reading must be completed daily, and a note 

made in your child’s reading record book. 

In our Wider Curriculum, we will be looking 

at the different countries that make up the 

United Kingdom and the different features of 

each country in the UK. 

 

In Computing, we will learn about the importance 

of staying safe online and what e-safety means.  

In DT, the children will be learning about levers and 

mechanisms.   

In Music, we will begin to learn about making music 

and creating our own beat and rhythm.  

 

 

In Personal Development, we will recognise 

that there are different types of families and 

discuss how we can remain respectful to all of 

them.  

 


